
Barre City Pre-Winter Pickup 

An Adventure Celebrating 

A Green-Up Day Half-Year 

      
Join your neighbors and friends on  November 7th and 8th in a socially-distanced 

outdoor community effort to collect roadside trash before the snow flies!  

The City has arranged to have a trash dumpster for roadside trash available for 

your use from Nov 6-10 at the DPW Garage. Write down your tally and your Barre 

City Ward number. Let’s see which Ward can collect the most – from anywhere in 

the City. The results will be published at the City web page on Tuesday. Work out 

any post-election blues or celebrate your candidates’ victory in a COVID-safe trash 

collection community service. 

        


